
TOWN OF POMFRET 

INLAND WETLAND AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION 

JANUARY 6, 2021 

AGENDA 

 

 

 

 

DUE TO THERE BEING NO NEW BUSINESS BEFORE THE COMMISSION,  

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE INLAND  

 

WETLAND AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION IS SCHEDULED FOR  

 

FEBRUARY 3, 2021. 

 


